
 

CAMBRIDGE CITY 
JOINT AREA COMMITTEE  

Decision Statement 

                                

Meeting: Tuesday 25th February 2020 

Published:  Thursday 27th February 2020 

Reconsideration deadline: Tuesday 3rd March 2020 

Implementation of Decisions not subject to 
reconsideration: Wednesday 4th March 2020 

 
Each decision set out below will come into force, and may then be implemented, three working days after the publication date.  Decisions may 
be subject to reconsideration where they conflict with the agreed policies or budgets of the constituent authorities [see note (b) below]. 
 

Item Topic Decision 

1. Apologies for Absence and 
Declarations of Interest 
 

Apologies were received from County Councillor Harrison. 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

2. Minutes – 22nd October 2019 
 

The minutes of the meeting, held on 22nd October 2019, were agreed as a correct 
record and signed by the Chairman. 

 

3. Public Questions 
 

It was resolved to provide a written response to the public question within 10 working 
days of the meeting.  

 

4. Traffic Regulation Order Objections 
Associated with the Proposed Waiting 
Restrictions on Victoria Street, 
Cambridge 
 

It was resolved to defer the item to a future meeting. 
 



Item Topic Decision 

5. Consider Objections to Proposed 
Waiting Restrictions in Coleridge Area, 
Cambridge 
 

It was resolved unanimously to: 
 

a) Introduce the proposed waiting restrictions as shown on the drawing shown in 
Appendix 1 as published; and 

 
b) Inform the objectors accordingly.  

 

 
Notes: 
 
(a) Statements in bold type indicate additional resolutions made at the meeting. 
(b) Decisions taken by the Joint Area Committee will be in accordance with the policies of Cambridgeshire County Council and Cambridge 

City Council and available budgets.  A decision taken by the Joint Area Committee under delegated powers may be subject to 
reconsideration by a constituent authority where it conflicts with agreed policies or budgets of that authority. 

 
For more information contact:  Nick Mills, Democratic Services Officer Trainee, telephone: 01223 699763 / e-mail: 
nicholas.mills@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
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